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I used to build affordable housing but have not done it in several years now. The 

reason is the cost of land. Let's help fix this.  

 

“Please support HB3414-17! By allowing for modest and reasonable expansions of 

urban growth boundaries into already designated urban reserves, HB3414-17 would 

provide our cities with a new tool to help address our state’s severe underproduction. 

Both small and large cities need every tool available to them to develop more 

housing, create jobs, and bring down costs for Oregon families. SUPPORT on 

HB3414-17!” 

 

Thanks,  

Jeff Green 

Dynamic Homes LLC 

sbux@hotmail.com 


